Dear Junior parents,

I am happy to inform you of the upcoming Junior Class retreat. It will be held April 20-21, 2015 at Alpine Meadows Camp and Retreat Center in Angelus Oaks. It promises to be an enriching experience of community and bonding for the class of 2016.

This is an overnight retreat. Students will depart from CLARK FIELD at 8:30AM on Monday April 20 and be returning to the FIELD at around 3:00PM on Tuesday April 21.

Please sign the enclosed permission slip and send it back to school with your son/daughter to ensure their participation. We are limiting the number of students to 100, so a prompt reply will ensure their spot is saved. The cost for the retreat is \$140, which covers the rental of the facility, all meals, insurance, supplies, and bus transportation. Payment can be made through the business office via check, cash or credit/debit card, or checks can be delivered to the school with your child and given directly to the business office.

As we get closer and have a better idea of the weather conditions, I will send home a list of items that need to be packed, including sleeping bag and pillow and warm clothing.

If you have any questions, please feel free to send me an email at chris.mcguiness@longbeachsaints.org

God Bless,

Chris McGuiness Dean of Student Life

This is for your information regarding the retreat center. Retreat center website: alpinemeadowsretreats.com

Retreat center phone: 909-794-3800